
 

 

 Date: April 12, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, Guardian & Students, 

 

As informed earlier, the School will be reopened on April 17, 2023. 

 
Please note the timing for the school hours: 

 

The Secondary and Higher Secondary Sections: 7.30am – 1.55pm 
The Primary Section: 7.50 – 12.55pm 

 

Please do not worry about the SchoolTie till further announcement. 
Due to technical reasons, we are not able to supply it now. 

 

All the parents of our KG children are requested to write names of 
their wards, class, section on all their belongings such as bag, water 

bottle, shirt, etc. 

 
Please mark by what conveyance (such as pool cars, bus or private) 

your wards will be coming to school. 

 
At least for the first two days, parents must bring and take the KG 

children back home from the School. 

 

Later comers will not be allowed into the school. 

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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